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Corporate Communication Unit

23RD DECEMBER 2021 

MEDIA RELEASE

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the general public of the closure 

of all Licensing Offices from December 24, 2021 to January 02, 2022. 

Persons with existing appointments during this period are required to reschedule their 
appointment via the online scheduling portal -https://licensingappointment.mowt.gov.tt 

utilizing a date after 2nd January 2022. Members of the public should utilize all available 

time slots for Licensing Offices across Trinidad and Tobago if your preferred location is 

unavailable.

Persons are reminded that the validity of driver’s permits, taxi driver’s license, badge, 

certificate, or other documents issued by the Licensing Division, have been extended until 

31st January 2022, or such later date as the Minister of Works and Transport may specify. 

The Ministry apologizes for any inconvenience caused and thanks the public for their 

understanding and cooperation at this time. For further information and updates, visit the 

Ministry's website at www.mowt.gov.tt and official social media pages.

CLOSURE OF ALL LICENSING OFFICES 
FROM DECEMBER 24, 2021 TO JANUARY 02, 2022

2-4 London Street, Port of Spain 100623
Tel: (868) 625-1225 Ext 10813 Fax: (868)625-3091 Email: communications@mowt.gov.tt

For further information and updates, visit
www.mowt.gov.tt and official social media pages.


